Barﬂ Miller

From: CurtHartung@pvh.com

Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2005 7:14 AM

To: info@lehighvalleychamber.org

Cc: Barrym3@entermail.net

Subject: Recognition of Miller, Miller & McLachlin Construction.

To all members of the Chamber.

We would like to recognize the construction firm of Miller, Miller and
MclLachlin for their quality workmanship and timeliness in project completion and their
ability to hold costs to the project budget during our construction project at Saint
Peters Church Mantzville. Barry Miller headed up the 1.5 million dollar accessibility
addition to our church and Mike Brown was the site manager. They both treated us with
respect, listening to our goals and needs and accomplished an amazing feat in adding space
to all three levels of our church with minimal interruptions to our daily routine. They
built around our preschool classes and maintained the safety of our children and teachers.
They accommodated Sunday services, weddings and funerals while still moving the project
forward. They worked closely with the Building Committee to recommend changes and
solutions to problems which arose as construction progressed and supplied us with accurate
bids throughout the project. We feel very lucky to have had the opportunity to work side
by side with Mike and Barry and would recommend them to anyone seeking a reliable
construction company.

Saint Peters Building Committee.
Mantzville PA.
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